

June 16, 2025

NLR, Inc. 256 Main Street, Suite B P.O. Box 680 East Windsor, CT 06088-0680

Subject: NLR, Inc.

250 Main Street, East Windsor, CT 06008 Continuation of Permit to Construct and Operate No. 04701160-PCO

Dear Mr. Graczyk:

The Department of Energy and Environmental Protection's, Bureau of Materials Management and Compliance Assurance Waste Engineering and Enforcement Division ("Department") acknowledges your recent request for an update on the status of the subject permit, No. 04701160-PCO.

NLR's permit remains in effect until a final decision is rendered on the pending application for the renewal of permit no. 04701160-PCO. The application is pending and therefore, the existing permit is continued and remains valid.

Please contact me at 860-424-3092 or via email at Brent.Madho@ct.gov

Sincerely, Brut Made

Brent Madho

Assistant Director

Waste Engineering and Enforcement Division Bureau of Materials Management and Compliance Assurance Connecticut Department of Energy & Environmental Protection 79 Elm Street, Hartford, CT 06106-512





